18" September 2019

Catch-up School Photos

Monday 23" September 2019

Dear Parents/Caregivers

Next Monday 23" September Advanced Life will return to Leura Public School to
take individual photos of students who were absent on the scheduled photo day, i.e.
17t September.

In this regard, it would be appreciated if your child could be at the school hall by
9.00am and be dressed in summer uniform next Monday for the photos.

Regards

Lyn Vidler Elise Berwick
Administrative Manager Principal
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